
FIRST ROW: Kathy Hiott, Jean Bass, Kitty Stewart, Harriet McMaster, Pam Fellers, Mary Coleman, Wesle
Baker, Ronnie Collins, Wayne Shull. SECONDROW: Betty Ann Stone, Agatha Fort, Mary Jim Wilkes, Andre
Dove, Pat Jackson, Bobby Clarkson, Jimmy Mcl.endon, Lindsay Leviner, John Johnson.

LATIN CLUB
The Latin Club for the session 1958-1959 was com-

posed of the second year Latin classes.
In December, the members sponsored a Christmas

assembly program consisting principally of carols
sung in Latin. All second year students participated.

The Latin Forum in Rock Hill was attended by
practically every member of the club.

During the year, meetings were held monthly, and
programs were presented for the purpose of promoting
interest in the study of Latin.

Jimmy Mcl.endon --------------------- President
Mary Jim Wilkes ---------------- Vice-President
Dub Davis --------------------------- Secretary
Mary Coleman ----------------------- Treasurer
Jean Bass ---------------------------- Reporter

MRS. EVANGELINEROIDNSON
Sponsor
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